
 
 

SCHNECK MEDICAL CENTER 
 

Summary of Financial Assistance Policy 
 

In recognition of its obligations as a tax-exempt governmental and charitable provider of 
healthcare, Schneck Medical Center (the "Hospital") provides financial assistance for hospital 
based emergency and other medically necessary care under a Financial Assistance Policy, or 
"FAP." This Summary provides a brief overview of that FAP. 
 
Eligibility. 
Under the FAP, an eligible patient whose income is at or below 200% of the current CSA 
Poverty Income Guidelines and has liquid assets of $12,000 or less will be considered eligible 
for full financial assistance. An eligible patient whose income is between 200% and 300% of the 
CSA Poverty Income Guidelines and has liquid assets of $12,000 or less will receive a sliding 
scale discount on such charges. Patients eligible for financial assistance will not be charged more 
than the amounts generally billed to patients with insurance coverage. 
 
Covered Services. 
The FAP only applies to emergency and other medically necessary care, as defined in the FAP. 
Elective services are not covered by the FAP. 
 
Application. 
To apply for financial assistance, an individual must complete a written application for financial 
assistance ("FAP Application") and must submit supporting documentation identified in the FAP 
and the FAP Application. 
 
Obtaining Documents. 
An individual can obtain a copy of the FAP and the FAP Application by visiting the Hospital's 
office of Patient Financial Services at 100 North Walnut Street, Seymour, Indiana, or may 
request that such documents be mailed by writing or calling such office at (812) 522-0414. The 
FAP and the FAP Application also are available online at 
www.schneckmed.org/billinginformation/financial-assistance-policy/. 
 
Obtaining Information and Assistance. 
Patients and others may request assistance with a FAP Application, as well as other information 
regarding the FAP, by visiting the office of Patient Financial Services at 100 North Walnut 
Street, Seymour, Indiana, or calling such office at (812) 522-0414. 
 
Translations of the FAP, the FAP Application, and this plain language summary are 
available in Spanish, upon request. 
 

 


